Breese, Robert
T i m

From: Joneh Anderson |

Sent: 19 May 2018 16:29

To: Breese, Robert

Subject: 2 London Wall Place, Enoteca Application
Dear Robert,

I own and live in a flat overlooking and adjacent to the proposed tapas bar at 2 London Wall Place and the
application made regarding these premises by Enoteca (Guildhall) Limited {(“Enoteca®).

My address is_ Roman House, Wood Street, London, EC2Y 5AG. | set out representations regarding
Enoteca's application below. | understand representations must be passed on to Enoteca and would ask that you
redact my apartment number, as personal data, if this occurs. | would like to make the following representations
regarding the proposed application:

1. The proposed licensed premises would represent a public nuisance given the application that the
premises be open until midnight Monday through Saturday. This is too late given the proximity of the
premises to residential properties. The premises will be noisy and revellers, particularly if outside, will
disturb the residents of Roman House, impacting on their enjoyment of their properties and creating a
public nuisance. At the moment, there is only one other bar in the inmediate vicinity of Roman House
which is Wood Street Bar which Is set back from the property. Broken bottles could be left outside the
premises causing a nuisance and splll over of revellers from the proposed tapas bar may Impede
pedestrians.

2. The opening of these licensed premises may lead to prevention of crime and disorder issues such as
fighting, drug problems or general disorder etc.

3. For reasons of public safety, spill over or smokers on the pavement could cause pedestrians to walk on
the road.

Best,

Jonah





